

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: January 4, 2023

Paper # 10-23

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Motion for Reconsideration: On the date of December 21, 2022, prior to the deadline of 9:18 P.M., per the previous evening's adjournment of the City Council Meeting, both Councillors Murphy and Crowe independently moved for reconsideration of their votes on paper 315-22, Section 12.12.190.A and 12.12.190.B (only regarding dimensional controls and parking requirements).

Sponsored by Peg Crowe and Barbara Murphy

Paper # 10 of 2023, of which the above is a true copy

Passed, by eight (8) yea and three (3) nay votes, of the City Council consisting of eleven members at their January 3, 2023 meeting.

Attest:

City Clerk Carol Ann T. Desiderio

Council President Barbara Murphy